VILLAGE OF ﬁ’
Mundelem

Office of the Mayor

February 8, 2016

Mr. Jerry Wahlert
1303 Dunleer Drive
Mundelein, IL 60060

Dear Mr. Wahlert:

| received your post cards in the mail regarding the Loch Lomond Property Owners Association
assessments. The Village is aware of the dispute between some of the Loch Lomond residents and the
Loch Lomond Property Owners Association. We have had the attorney for the Village, Charles F.
Marino, review the matter. He is of the opinion that this is a dispute between private parties and is not
within the Village’s jurisdiction; accordingly, the Village will not take any action on this matter.

We suggest you seek advice from legal counsel of your choice as to whether the Loch Lomond Property
Owners Association has the legal right to the amount claimed for assessments and what obligation, if
any, you have to pay it.

Sincerely,

-

Steve Lentz
Mayor
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